
Good morning Committee Chairs and Committee Members on Redistricting, 
 
I am in favor of the B maps with the following exception to the House B map: 
 

The house districts should be drawn according to school district borders. 
BendLaPine School district together. Sisters & Redmond school districts together. 

 
Thank you for your time! 
Deborah Lee 
Resident of SE Bend 
Deschutes Republicans Vice Chair 
ORP CD2 Secretary 

 


